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The Office of the UN Ombudsman and Mediation Services has identified trends and systemic issues 

underlying workplace conflicts, including the rise in harassment of female managers, inappropriate 

and prohibited behaviours, and well-being issues. CANZ is concerned about the harm that is caused to 

individuals and to the organization by racist, sexist, and other discriminatory attitudes and behaviours.  

CANZ is pleased to see that the Office of the Ombudsman has highlighted the need for honest 

conversations on 


